
Friday 26th May 2023 
 

Year 11 Weekly Exam Revision Sessions 
Our Year 11 revision programme continues during the exam period.  There will  be sessions taking place every 
morning in the LRC 7.45am to 8.30am and every afternoon 3.00pm to 4.00pm in department areas. 
 
Please see below for week commencing Monday 5th June: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week it’s all about recyling... 
 

Spare/unwanted Academy PE kit and Uniform 
 
 
 
 
 

 
As our Year 11 students come towards the end of their time at the academy, or if your child has simply outgrown 
their school uniform or PE kit, we would be grateful if you would consider donating it back to the academy.  This is 
used to support families in our community. 
 
PE clothes may be any plain black PE kit or Montsaye branded, (please remember that hoodies are not permitted), 
together with any outgrown trainers (any colour and size). 
 
Unwanted uniform may be sent into the academy with students and taken to student reception.  Uniform may 
also be delivered to the academy when students are collecting exam results in August.  Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 

Do you have any age appropriate reading books which you are looking to rehome? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any unwanted, secondary school, age appropriate, reading books at home which you no longer have a 
need for, and would be willing to donate to us, we would be extremely grateful for them.  They must be suitable 
for age 11+ and be in a reasonable condition.    
 
Please send them into school with your child, marked for the attention of Mrs Helliwell in the LRC, or you may 
leave them at our main reception desk, again marked for Mrs Helliwell’s attention.  
 
Please don’t forget to return any academy library books which you have at home. 
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Day/Time Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

7.45am to 8.30am English No revision Maths GCSE PE Geography 

3.00pm to 4.00pm No revision Maths GCSE PE Biology No revsion 



Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 
 

GCSE and A-Level Examinations Continue 
 
Monday 5th June: Academy re-opens at 8.30am following the half term holiday. 
Thursday 15th June:  
 Year 7 and Year 8 Science Trip to STEAM Northampton.  Students involved will be notified. 
 Year 10 Parents’ Evening.  This will take place virtually; please follow this link to our website for further 

information: Year 10 Parents' Evening. 
Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd June: Sixth Form Induction Days.  Further information to follow. 
 

Please see below for our Summer 2023 PE Extra Curricular Activity Schedule: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mental Health Awareness: Some useful contact numbers: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 
Safeguarding our students is always our priority. If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via concern@montsaye.northants.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can contact 
one of our Student Welfare Officers: Mrs Walters-Morgan (Year 7), Mrs King (Year 8), Mrs Wood (Year 9), Mrs 
Summers (Year 10) or Mrs Long (Year 11) or click here for more information. 
 

Social Media 
Much of our news and successes are celebrated on social media.  Make sure that you are involved by liking and 
following us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 

 
Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  

Twitter feeds: @Montsaye, @montsayepe and @MontsayeSF 
Instagram: montsayeacademyofficial 
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